
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:  LLA Membership 

From:  Gary Weber 

Date:  December 12, 2021 

Subject: Annual Report of the LLA Technology Committee - Lycolaw Website  
 
The Lycolaw.org website worked as expected in 2021. Articles and events are 

much reduced due to the decreased activity of the Law Association in 2021. There have 
been few CLE events to advertise and few gatherings of the members to report on. 
  

To date in 2021, 219 new Lycoming County Court opinions were posted on the 
site. Thirty five articles concerning the activities of the Association and its members were 
posted. 
 

Moving forward, we intend to solicit some improvements and other changes in 
the site in 2022. The Executive Committee has voted to limit Lycoming Reporters to 
members or subscribers, so the site will be revised to limit access to member only data. 
There are several annoying quirks with the site that will be addressed in the requested 
fixes, and some bugs need to be corrected. 

 


